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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all so much for your continued support this year for the PTA, for volunteering and 

attending our events. It is greatly appreciated by the committee and the school. Thank you also 

to the Site Management team, IT, Finance, Mrs Smith and Mrs Hahn, and the lovely ladies in the 

office for all their help. 

At this time, I am stepping down as Co Chair and leave it in the very capable hands of Jen, Sarah, 

Mike and Sally to carry the PTA forward into the new academic year as they form a new 

committee come the AGM. Please show them your support as always.  

The last three years have been fantastic and I have met some wonderful people past and 

present. I would like to thank you all for your hard work and wish you good luck in your future 

projects and I look forward helping out at events where I still can.  

Hope you all have a marvellous summer. Many thanks and kind regards,  

Lisa Sheldon 


